Notice
The Department of Revenue has given preliminary approval to the Board of Assessors for the new values resulting from the FY18 revaluation.  The Board wishes to notify the public of the value changes and for the following two weeks (one week beyond the required minimum), until September28, the Board will have a disclosure period in which property owners may request property specific information about the changes in value.  A list of changes will be posted on the Shutesbury web site (www.shutesbury.org) and will be available at the town hall, post office and the library.  Out of town owners and owners in town with a greater than 3% increase in valuation will be notified by mail.
Persons who wish to apply for an abatement may do so before the due date of the  FY18 third quarter tax bill (February 1, 2018).  Abatement application forms can be obtained directly from the Board of Assessors in the town hall or from the assessors web page www.shutessbury.org/assessors.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please contact the office (413) 259-3790 with any questions.

Kenneth Holmberg
Administrative Assessor
